
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D,C. 20456

OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

Nell S. Tardiff, Esq.
Tardiff, Johnson & Rothe
926 Garden Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

O

Dear Mr. Tardiff:

This responds to your letter of December 23, 1985, to this Office
inquiring as to the best way to be apprised of changes in NCUA
regulations and policies.

As you know, all changes or proposed changes to the NCUA Rules
and Regulations are published in the Federal Register.
Accordingly, we would suggest using the Federal Register as a
primary source. You might also want to check with our Public
Information Office to see if there have been any press releases
or letters to credit unions involving policy changes. Lastly,
up-to-date information can be obtained by subscribing to the
various newsletters concerning credit union matters. We should
also point out that a loose leaf service is published by
Matthew Bender on credit union law.

I hope we have been of assistance.

Sincerely,

R. BISKER
Assistant General Counsel
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